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To whom it may concern,

I am a hunter from the Listowel area that also hunts in Minto township. I was unable to come
to the council meeting that is coming up so I am emailing instead.

Sunday hunting is important as there a limited number of weekends to hunt, and not allowing
Sunday hunts decreases the number of times many hunters can get out with our busy
weekdays schedule.

I remember as a child growing up with everything being closed on Sundays due to "church
day". Even though I do belong and go to church myself, many have fallen out of going to
church. So why 1s no Sunday hunting even a thing anymore? If the owner of the property has
a problem with Sunday hunting I have abided by their rules. So shouldn't the ownes be on the
owner of the land and not be docrined by the county?

I would like to see Minto hunting be open on Sundays. It also brings more people into the
community to support the local businesses.

Let's make change together,

Thank you,
Jason Clowes
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